
YOUTH DIRECTOR APPLICATION INFORMATION 

Applicants must hold a current Pinto Youth Organization membership. 

Applicants should direct their applications to the PtHAÒ office by mail or email. 

The PtHAÒ will appoint the Youth Director(s) for their state. 

There will be the same number for Youth Directors for each state as there are 
Directors. 

Youth Directors will be appointed by June 8th, applications need to be 
postmarked by May 16th of each year. 

After appointment, Youth Directors will send their contact information to: 

Jenna Henson 
Marketing and Communications Director 

7330 NW 23rd Street 
Bethany, OK 73008 
jhenson@pinto.org 

(405) 491-0111 ext. 2240

Youth Directors’ term will run from the 2024 Pinto World Championship to the 
2025 Pinto World Championship.  

Youth Directors’ must submit a 500 word or less essay at the end of their term 
describing how they promoted PtHAÒ as a Youth Director. 


